
NAME OF EVENT & VENUE Annual Meeting at the Royal Albert Hall in London 
DATE June 5th  

 

Event Report: 

38 representatives from Glamorgan Federation travelled to London on June 5th staying overnight at a hotel in 
Kensington.  Many delegates wrote reports of the day.  Some can be found by clicking on Reports on the page. 

The photos show members on the coach setting off for Royal Albert Hall, outside before the meeting, joining 
the other 4,500 members on the steps of the Albert Memorial for our picnics.  Other shots are inside the hall, 
showing the stage and the speakers. 

  



  



 





 

  







 

 



 

  



 

  



  









 

 

 

  





 





 

 

 


